
Subject: Fw: District OCP
Date: Wed, 24 Oct 2001 19:08:27 -0700

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Corrie Kost" <kost@triumf.ca>

Corrie: FYI ...RZ you're welcome...am I reading too much into this grammatical error??? Dave
 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Richard Zerr 
To: 'Dave Sadler' 
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2001 11:57 AM
Subject: RE: District OCP

Your Welcome
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Dear Mr. Zerr:  Thank you for your prompt reply.  Dave Sadler

----- Original Message ----- 
From: Richard Zerr 
To: 'Dave Sadler' 
Cc: Irwin Torry 
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2001 1:35 PM
Subject: RE: District OCP

Dear Mr. Sadler
 
The Answer is yes.
 
 Mr. Torry meets at least 3 times per year with the School District to review their proposed 5 year capital budget. As
part of that process we advise John Lewis (School District 44) of anticipated development  throughout the
municipality that may impact the provision of educational services to North Vancouver District residents. Mr.
Lewis uses the information to adjust his school enrolment and facility needs projections accordingly.
 
Yours truly
 
Richard Zerr
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Dear Richard Zerr:
 
In regards to the District OCP, has the appropriate consultation with School District #44
taken
place annually as required under Section 881 of the Local Government Act?
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler
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